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Anya Grahn

From: Jill Lesh <jilllesh@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 9:45 PM
To: Anya Grahn
Cc: Bruce Erickson
Subject: Letter re: Kimball Garage for Planning Commission

Dear members of the Planning Commission, 
 
As a resident of Old Town, I am concerned about the noise that will be generated from rooftop events at the 
private event facility in the Historic Kimball Garage.  I know how noise travels up to Woodside Ave.   
 
If noise from the Kimball Garage rooftop becomes a regular occurrence, it will be a significant disincentive to 
full-time residents staying in Old Town, and an obstacle to the City’s goal of retaining owner-occupied 
residences.  Please do not grant this private event facility unlimited use of the rooftop for events.  Allow 
the City to maintain control and discretion over outside events. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jill Lesh 
327 Woodside Ave. 
Park City, UT  
435-655-1965 
JILLLESH@ME.COM 


